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06 Sep 2019

Lance O'Riley
fyi-request-10955-804535e8@requests.fyi.org.nz
Our ref: OIA 77187

Dear Mr O'Riley
Official Information Act request: documents related to the Three Strikes policy

Thank you for your email of 12 August 2019 requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982, “all
reports, cabinet papers, and other official documentation of the effects of the ‘Three Strikes Law’”.

Your request is currently being prepared. However, due to the consultations necessary to make a decision
on the request, a response cannot reasonably be made within the original time limit. Accordingly, | am
extending the time limit for response to this request by 10 working days under section 15A of the Act and
will respond to you by 23 September 2019.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the Act to complain to the ombudsman about the decision to

extend the limit for responding to your request. The Ombudsman may be contacted by email at
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz.

Yours sincerely

Oliver Sanders
Policy Manager, Sentencing and Rehabilitation



